I am beyond grateful to have been chosen for this scholarship. I just graduated from high school, and I have always been a very academically oriented person. I am so excited to attend Middlebury College in the fall and I hope to study Environmental Science and Spanish. This scholarship is so helpful to both me and my family in my continuing education, and I am so lucky to be able to honor my grandfather, Robert Spangler, and his service through it. He is one of the most caring and generous people I have ever met, and he lives to help others. He has always been such a positive force and role model in my life, and I am so honored to be able to celebrate that with this scholarship.
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